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ATTENDANCE
Anyone who is sick with cold or flu-like symptoms, even with mild symptoms should
not attend College.

Keep the College notified of any non-attendance which is COVID-19 related such as self-isolation
or waiting for test results. Use the attendance form or call 9608 0033.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/not-wellpng
https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/attendance

	Not Well.png

